
 

Dear Freshers, 
 
Greetings from Enabling Unit of EOC, Law Centre-I! 
 
The Enabling Unit (EU) intends to invite members from 1st Years students  
for the academic session 2021-22. The purpose is to involve the students 
in its functioning and have a pool of volunteers who can help in 
organizing and conducting various activities of EU. So we are inviting 
applications for members of Enabling Unit of Law Centre 1. 
 

Interested Students in 1st year can apply for membership by clicking on 
link provided: 
 
https://forms.gle/xqpvK6XXgCGPc9qa6 
 
You are required to submit the same by 29th Jan, 2022 (6PM)  
No applications beyond the deadline shall be accepted.  
In case of any query, you can contact at lawcentre1eoc@gmail.com 
 
 
Best 
Dr. Awekta Verma  
Teacher Convener 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


